
Mr John Finn, Principal and Staff  
together with the  

Parents and Friends Association invite you to join them at the 

New Parents’ Welcome Evening
Friday 13 March 2020
7:00 pm to 10:00 pm

Venue:	 College Function Room (Sports Centre)

Cost: 	 	 $25.00 per head (drinks and finger food provided)

Bookings:	 www.trybooking.com/BIKUL
		  Bookings will close on Tuesday 10 March 2020.
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